PANTHER FAMILY. PANTHER STRONG.



Dear Sandusky Central Catholic School Families,

You and your family are valued members of the Sandusky Central Catholic School community. We are asking our current families to commit for the 2015-2016 school year by May 1, 2015. After this date, course availability may not be guaranteed for high school students. Open enrollment to new families begins March 1, 2015.

Adding value to an SCCS education is a high priority of our school's leadership, and we have made great strides this year together. I am pleased to inform you that our tuition structure will remain the same for the 2015-2016 school year. The tuition assistance process is the same as last year as well. Please contact the Admissions Office for an application.

Sandusky Central Catholic School has experienced a renaissance this year. We have a dedicated and experienced administration team in place. Our curriculum program, including advancements in our special education department, has improved our education process. Through the generosity of our donors, we have been able to move into the twenty-first century with technology, safety and facility upgrades. The state of Sandusky Central Catholic School is strong, and poised to grow in the years to come. Thank you for being a part of the Panther family and for your continued support.

The application process for current families is a little different this year. Please review the enclosed Enrollment Form and update any changes for the 2015-2016 school year.

Please submit the following in the envelope provided:

- Enrollment Form (updated with any changes)
- Tuition Contract
- Emergency Medical Form
- SCCS Volunteer Information Sheet
- Registration Fee

In the envelope you will also find a New Family Referral Form. We will award current families a \$500 tuition credit for each new family referred that enrolls and attends SCCS for the 2015-2016 school year! You and your family are our greatest ambassadors. Thank you for helping to grow our Panther family.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 419-626-1892 or csnow@sanduskycc.org if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

Chrissy Snow

Admissions Coordinator, Sandusky Central Catholic School

